
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEO Communiqué 
 
 
 

DATE: July 24, 2014 
 

TO: CareerSource Florida, Inc., and Regional Workforce Boards 

FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

SUBJECT: Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act Announcement and Initial 
Informational Resources 

 

PURPOSE 
 

This communiqué transmits Training and Employment Notice (TEN) 5-14 that provides information 

from the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor regarding the 

implementation of the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA). The legislation was 

signed into law by the President on July 22, 2014. 

 
ACTION REQUIRED 

 

This information should be shared with staff and other interested parties. 
 

 
AUTHORITY 

 

The United States Department of Labor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://wdr.doleta.gov/directives/corr_doc.cfm?DOCN=3556

